< 2021 Grind and Overlay (Asphalt Paving)

Dear Neighbor,

Over the past year the City of Bellevue directed a contractor to replace old aging water mains in your area. As part of
that project, we promised to come back in and overlay the roadway with new asphalt. That time has arrived. The City
would like to inform you that the Watson Asphalt Company will be paving the roadway beginning at the first site on
Monday August 09, 2021. The following will give you a few more details about the project.

1. No Parking signs will be placed along the streets the week before they come to each site. This will give you a
heads up that equipment and machinery will soon arrive and be parked along the street.

2. The first sites to be completed will be at the North end of the Clyde Hill area between 96 Ave NE and 98" Ave
NE. Specially streets at 32", 34" and 35™ Ave NE.

3. Work hours are to be 7:00 AM - 6:00 PM. No work on Saturday is planned at this time. No work on Sunday.

4. As part of the project, Watson Asphalt will grind the roadway, then pave and install roadway markings. They will
sweep the roadways after grinding and restore the sites to original condition.

5. Each site will take about 2 weeks to complete including roadway markings. Traffic control will be provided by
Watson Asphalt. The presence of construction equipment will necessitate some temporary lane closures and
limited vehicle accessibility through the area of the work. Traffic flaggers will be present to direct cars safely
through the work site.

INFORMATION:

This notice is intended to provide a brief overview of the project prior to beginning construction. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact Brian James (City of Bellevue Utility Inspector) by e-mail at
biames@bellevuewa.gov or phone @ 425-452-6913.

Thank you for your cooperation.

BRIAN L.. JAMES

Senior Utilities Construction Inspector

City of Bellevue — Engineering

Office 425-452-6913

E-Mail — bjames@beilevuewa.gqov




